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SOUTHWEST Q ASSOCIATION MID-YEAR REPORT  
 

GOOD DAY WARRIORS, 
 
We have been very busy in the Southwest Q Association since the annual 
FOF in Daytona Beach. 
 
To start the year off we received a request from OME LOS MIZQUITL NO.6, 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma to join the Southwest Q Association this Teocalli 
was voted in full Membership on January 14, 2024, by SWQA Executive Board. 
 
We would like to give a big tip of the hat to Warrior John David Ashley, Chief 
Huemac for the work he has done promoting growth of the SWQA through 
both the Supreme Expansion Committee Vice Chairman and chairman of the 
SWQA Expansion Committee. David has performed a tremendous job forming 
two new Teocalli’s, one in Dallas, ESTRELLA SOLITARIA (LONE STAR) T – 
1845, U.D. AND ONE IN Fort Worth, Pueblo de las VACAS (COW TOWN) T – 
1849, U.D. both Teocallis are up and running. David has shifted his sights to 
the Waco and Tyler, Texas area. 
 
We have been very busy planning the SWQ Mid-Year meeting in Bossier City, 
LA and the upcoming Annual Meeting on July 11 – 13, 2024 at Horseshoe 
Casino in Tunica, MS, (Robinsonville, MS). Look for the flyer on the Supreme 
Website. 
 
This past weekend the SWQA held its Mid-Year meeting in Bossier City, LA. 
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We had a total of 88 Warriors were in attendance. We also created 17 new 
Warriors. A good time had by all who attended. 
 
This is all for now, hope to see everyone at the Horseshoe Casino on July 11-
14, 2024 
 
James M. Sims, P.C. 
Chief Camaxtli 
SWQA 
 


